
 

 

November 11, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re: 2023 IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application, 
 Halton Hills Hydro Inc., 
 Board File no. EB-2022-0036 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) is pleased to file its 2023 Incentive Regulation Mechanism– Price Cap 
IR (“IRM”) Rate Application with the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”).  HHHI is submitting its 2023 
IRM Rate Application in accordance with all directives and guidelines issued by the Board.  HHHI is 
requesting an effective date of May 1, 2023 for the implementation of the Proposed 2023 Tariff of Rates 
and Charges. 
 
The 2023 Incentive Regulation Mechanism Rate Application includes: 

 Manager’s Summary 
 2023 IRM Rate Generator Model 
 2023 GA Analysis Workform 
 2021 LRAM Workform 
 2023 IRM Checklist (Appendix H of Manager’s Summary) 

 
The Application with all live Excel files has been filed through the Ontario Energy Board Web Portal. 
 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief 
Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy Rehberg-
Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer, HHHI 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
      David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI 
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